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Tampa Bay Bankruptcy Bar Association 
 
The TBBBA Annual Holiday Celebration took place on December 1st at Spain Restaurant. 
Along with celebrating the season and enjoying each other’s company, the members participated 
in a toy drive for the Salesian Youth Center Christmas Party to great success. 
 

 
 

“Thank you to the TBBBA for your kindness and generosity. The kids of the Salesian Youth 
Center had a wonderful time at their Christmas party. Please see attached photo of our six- and 
seven-year-old girls with their gifts. Smiles all around! You helped make it happen, and we are 
very grateful.” - Kathy and Theresa, Salesian Youth Center 


